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Dear Parents, 
 

What a great year 2016-2017 has been!  There are many highlights. Our Grade 9 students have shown 

fantastic leadership throughout the year. The High 5 assemblies created by our students with support 

from their remarkable teachers have brought us together as a school community. Our students and 

staff shared their remarkable talent and showed great perseverance as the fantastic production of 

Aladdin came together. A music filled and tear filled assembly allowed us to say thank you and fare-

well to a Mrs. Edwards who has dedicated her whole career to our school community. I wish Mrs. Ed-

wards all the best as she begins her well-deserved retirement. The gym looked amazing as it was trans-

formed into a small town in the old West for Grade 9 commencement. Grade 9’s tipped their cowboy 

hats to celebrate the end of their time at Osler School. The awards assembly yesterday was our last 

opportunity to recognize the amazing ways our students have learnt and grown over the last years.  
  
I have one further staffing change to announce. Nancy Pavloff will be joining our staff half time as our 

Grade 9 homeroom teacher. Mrs. Pavloff currently teaches in Waldheim and we 

want to welcome her to Osler School.   
 

I wish each family of our families a wonderful summer filled with time to enjoy the 

bounty and the beauty of nature and time to play and reconnect with friends 

and family. 

 

Yours in education, 

Audrey Kampen  

Osler School     

High 5’s 

Be Respectful 
Be Responsible 
Be Safe 
Be Grateful 
Be Open to Learn and Grow 

Check out our School Web-
site for updates, reminders 
and classroom supply lists! 

 
 

http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/
oslerschool/ 

Construction Alert! 
 

It is so exciting that construction fences and 

equipment have arrived on the schoolyard and 

we are moving another step closer to the con-

struction of the surge pond and new soccer 

field on our playground. Please remember that: 
 

 The detour on 3rd Street to the east of the 

school will continue. 

 Large equipment and large trucks will be moving materials 

and supplies in and out of the fenced off construction zone. 

There will be a high volume of traffic in the alley behind the 

school and on the streets around the school and young chil-

dren will need to be supervised on the playground during the 

work day.   



Canada Day Celebrations in 

Osler  Friday, July 1 
 

 Pancake Breakfast 

 Parade 

 Plastic Bat and Ball 

 Tournament 

 Food Booths 

 Fire Department 

  Competition 

 Family Bingo 

 Bouncy Castles 

 Talent Show 

 Cake 

 Fireworks 

Sign up at Fairhaven Bowl & Eastview Bowl in 

Saskatoon.to receive 2 free games a day 

1. Go to www.KidsBowlFree.com/EF to regis-

ter each child 

2. Receive the free bowling passes every week 

by email 

3. Come and enjoy free bowling all spring & 

summer 


